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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a=er the shipment.Pages Number: 324 Publisher: China Railway Pub. Date :2009-09-01 version 1. This
book systematically describes the basic techniques of computer network and its principles and applications.
The book is divided into nine chapters. the main contents include: the definition and development of computer
networks. computer communications basics. computer local area network technology. the four common
network operating system NetWare. Windows. UNIX. Linux's technical characteristics and their competition and
development. computer wide area network technology. computer network interconnection technology. Internet
technology. wireless network technology. multimedia network technology and its applications. network security
and management technology. each chapter in addition to the principles and techniques described in detail. the
back are accompanied by exercises. Book as the basic unit of network systems. the basic principles and
practical application seeks to combine the background and the technology introduced in order to well-
organized. get rid of. Book is suitable for undergraduate students in computer-related institutions of higher
learning online course materials. but also as a relevant professional or graduate in computer network
engineering and technical personnel to study. research reference book. Contents: Chapter 1 Introduction 1.1
computer network technology and development of the definition of computer network computer networks 1.1.1
1.1.2 computer network concepts and functions of the classification of computer network development 1.2 1.2.1
1.2.2 Classification by topology according to geographical area 1.2.3 Classification 1.2.4 Classification by
transmission technology. transmission media. according to computer communication based classification 1.3
1.3.1 1.3.2 Digital signal encoding digital modulation techniques 1.3.4 1.3.3 1.3.5 Data 1.3.6 transmission medium
multi- 1.4 Multiplexing 1.3.7 Error Control circuit-switched data exchange technology 1.4.1 1.4.2 1.4.3 packet
switching packet switching technology 1.4.4 1.5 Comparison of several exchange flow control in computer
networks...
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